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From: Elizabeth Manak <elizmanak@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 1:19 PM

To: boardcleark@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]APCD Hearing Board

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

Please do not grant an extension of the Stipulated Order of Abatement (SOA). This has been agreed 
to by all parties who have the common goal of reducing the particulate matter from the dunes 
because it is a proven critical public health issue.  
 
There is no lack of evidence that continued high levels of particulate matter exposure is detrimental to 
humans.  Reductions in compliance targets cannot be tolerated. Please stop the continuing attempts 
to delay compliance with state air quality standards.  
 
 As a resident on the Mesa, I ask that you ensure compliance with state air quality standards will be 
met by the end of 2023, i.e. stay the course with the existing SOA. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Elizabeth Manak 
Mesa Resident    
 


